
Social Science Secondary Education Program 
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General: 
This year the Social Science Secondary Education (History) Program consisted of ten 
students.  Dr. Mullgardt prepared the annual report to the ISBE, and that body approved 
our program for another year.  We had one graduating senior this year. 
 
 
Student Teaching: 
One student taught (successfully) in an area high school this year during the fall term.  
Dr. Mullgardt observed the candidate teach history courses, and met with the candidate 
and his cooperating teacher at the midterm and the end of term to discuss progress and 
areas for improvement.  The student graduated in December. 
 
Conference Presentation 
In the fa



The Illinois State Board of Education has cut back on the demands of teacher candidates 
by removing the Basic Skills Test/ACT from its requirements.  While it maintains the 
EdTPA senior assessment that causes some consternation among students, thus far all 
graduating Social Science Secondary Education majors have passed that with above 
average results. 
 
 
 
 
 


